Leavers Hoodies
Dear year 6 parents,
An online store has been set up with LeaversHoodies.com for you to order your child’s leavers hoodie. These are to be delivered shortly before the PGL trip and the children will be able to wear them whilst away. 
The link to the online store is…
https://www.leavershoodies.com/brackenwood-junior-school-2023-leavers
Please open the link and follow the instructions to make your purchase.
There is a choice of colours and a detailed size guide to help you pick the right one.
The price is based on an early bird deal, and they MUST be ordered by 9th February so that the bulk order can be completed on time. If they are not ordered by that date, then your child will miss out. 
If you have any questions or problems, please email me on brackenwoodjuniorbfg@gmail.com
Thanks
Steph Dickens
BFG Treasurer
*** IMPORTANT ***
Year 6 children’s first name and surname initial are on the back of the hoodie.
For example – Joe B 
[bookmark: _GoBack]You need to give consent for your child’s name to be included on the Hoodie. This permission needs to be given as soon as possible. Please email your child’s name and consent to be included on the hoodie to brackenwoodjuniorbfg@gmail.com. If permission is not received by the 9th February, then you child will not be included.
